Giving Tree 2020
The Giving Tree at Resurrection Parish will continue this year with a pandemic version of the tradition. In the past parishioners chose tags from our tree branch with requests from clients of Friendship House, Christina School District and Family Promise. This year those requests will be found on Signup Genius. In the past there were 2 tags for most of the children – one for a toy and one for clothing.
This year the number of clothing requests are limited and there are more requests for gift cards to allow parents and teens to do their own shopping. Over the years, requests for gift cards rather than gifts have increased. It is understandable that folks would prefer to choose their own clothing and other needed items. I know some of us prefer to give gifts either to be sure a child gets a gift and/or because we enjoy shopping. This year, gift cards seem to be the best way to meet needs. Most of us should not be in the stores and clothing ordered online may be impossible for families to exchange if the item does not fit.
For Friendship House, a request for a gift for each child is listed on Signup Genius.
Hopefully, clothing needs will be met by gift card donations to allow the parents to shop. Instead of asking for gift cards for specific individuals, there is a gift card slot. Visa, Walmart, Target, and Kohls gift cards that are donated will allow the agency staff some flexibility in meeting their most pressing needs.

Christina School District list includes many requests for the basics - socks, underwear, hats and gloves.
Some of these families are living in motels. You may want to consider giving these children an inexpensive toy or something fun, socks or hat and gloves and a gift card to cover the cost of underwear.
 Family Promise needs twin size bedding for each family as they move into their own home.

If you have questions, please call Linda Malm at 267-879-2591 or e-mail malmll@yahoo.com
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